
                                                  

Miami Valley Chapter of the NCRS 

Minutes from the Board of Directors Meeting 30 September 2014 

In attendance were:  Chairman Mike Ammer, Vice Chairman Mike Mills, 
News Letter Chairman Jeff Bernhardt, Membership chairman, Judging 
Chairman Nick Kammer, Parliamentarian John Engle, and Treasurer 
Terry Brim. 

Chairman’s Report:  Mike opened the meeting at 7:10 pm  

Vice Chairman: Mike reported that 7 cars attended the Valley 
Vineyards tour and dinner on Saturday 20 September. 

Treasurers Report:  As of month end September, the Chapter has a 
balance of  $2907.07. During the month of September, income was $0.  
Expenses were $76.64 for refreshments from our general September 
membership meeting.  

Events Chairman: John Engle reported that the October General 
Membership meeting will be at D&D Classic Auto Restoration in 
Covington, Ohio. Details can be found under Events on the Chapter 
web site. 

News Letter Chairman: Jeff reported he will be doing two more issue 
this year. Jeff ask that if you have any inputs, please send them to 
him. 

Membership Chairman: Nothing to report 

Judging Chairman: Nick had nothing to report 

Secretary Report:  Nothing to report 

Parliamentarian: Nothing to report 

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm 



 

 

 

 

 


